Broad River European Motor Club News

Goal is to send this electronically each month. Printed copies available at meetings.
Any ideas for a name for the newsletter? Send an e-mail to Jack Weller with your suggestion.

SAVE THE DATE
APRIL 30
BROAD RIVER
EUORPEAN CLASSIC SHOW
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JANUARY MEETING
BEGIN PLANNING FOR
BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN CLASSIC SHOW
COME TO MEETING AT OWL'S EYE WINERY

The January meeting of the BREMC will be held on
Thursday, January 6th starting at 6:30pm.

We will discuss the different groups and activities that
need to be done for the Broad River European
Classic Show on Saturday, April 30". There are less
than four months until the show held as part of the
Foothills Merry Go Round Festival and Art on the
Square in uptown Shelby. (See article to right with
more details and committee chairs.)

There will be a meal at a cost of $7.00. The menu will
be Home Made Chili and Corn Bread and Iced Tea.

You are asked to respond via e-mail to Tom if you are
attending the meeting. Thanks to all who respond in a
timely manner. It may sound like a little thing, but it is
helpful to have an accurate count for the meal.

Please e-mail Tom Greene that you will be attending
the October meeting. tgreene1@carolina.rr.com

BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN MOTOR CLUB

MISSION STATEMENT
The purpose of the
Broad River European Motor Club is

To encourage and promote the preservation
and enjoyment of European cars,
To conduct educational and social events, and
To involve the group In community, civic, and charitable events.

OFFICERS OF BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN MOTOR CLUB

Officers Tom Greene, president;
Jack Weller, vice president
Cindy Carlisle, secretary / treasurer

Committees and Chairs
Steering Committee - Don Byrnes, Chair

Technical Support Committee — Evan Amaya, Chair
Membership Committee — Doug Carlisle, Chair
Program Committee — Jack Weller, Chair

Events Committee -- Don Byrnes, Chair

Marketing & Communications — Jack Weller, Chair

PLANNING FOR SUCCESSFUL
BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN CLASSIC

.
Arts

The focus our meeting will be to
move forward with the planning

needed to make the car show a
success. Five committees have
been established with a

chairperson or co-chairs for each. S on the
If you are interested in helping on qual'e
one or more of the committees, Shelby, NC | 2010

look over the tasks that they will be doing over the next four
months in preparing for the show.

Publicity -- Jack & Annette Porter— Develop a
poster that may be sent to other clubs to place in
newsletters, in cars at shows.

Promotions -- John & Belkis Salazar-- Help with
the website and promoting the show at Clubs in
the area.

Registration----Charles & Patty McCuen -
Develop a registration form, set deadlines for
early bird registration and work with promotion
to provide information for the website to be
accessed.

Parking----Greg Casler- coordinate day of
parking of show cars, trailers, and other vehicles
related to the show. Work with local authorities
to have proper signage to support show.
Judging and Awards----Margaret Harry -
Develop categories and classes for the show,
identify local dignitaries for judging and have
awards to present to winners.

Sponsorship-- Steering Committee — Tom
Greene, Wilbur Wright, Don Byrnes, John
Salazar, Doug Carlisle, and Jack Weller— Work
with local Tourist Council, Buffalo Creek
Galleries, and Foothills Merry Go Round Festival
to promote event and to identify sponsors who
would assist with the cost of awards, trophies,
and other recognition for the event.

THANKS BOB, CINDY, TOM, AND

MEMBERS FOR A GREAT PARTY
A special Thank You to Bob and Cindy Cabiness for
coordinating the Christmas Dinner we had in December.
Also, a big THANK YOU to Tom Greene for preparing the
hams for the meal. To each member who brought something
to share, THANK YOU for making this a great tradition to be
continued. As some one suggested, let’'s do one in the

spring.

Communications is an important part of any organization. The newsletter is published monthly
to encourage and to promote events, to share activities and information,
to introduce members to the love of cars, fo involve you in helping others and fo celebrate our successes.
If you have ideas for articles or want to let us know how you like the newsletter, e-mail Jack at wsweller@aol.com




2010 - European Classic Cars Creating Fun and Fond Memories

A collage from activities and meetings during the year Thanks for helping to create these memories!

EURO —

AUTO FESTIVAL

CAN YOU IDENTIFY ALL THE ACTIVITIES OR MEMBERS IN THE PICTURES?

Top Row (Itor) Third Row (Itor)
1 1
2 2Top
3 3 Bottom
4 4
5
Second Row (Itor) Fourth Row
1 1
2 2
3Top 3
4 Bottom 4

Bring to the meeting on Thursday to submit your answers. You may win a prize.

Name Phone

An Event Calendar for 2011 will be available with dates of meetings, shows that members will be attending, several fun trips for the first half of 2011.



